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NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN PLANNING LETTER

Number: PL-NANP-161
Date: February 23, 1999

From: R.C. Breidenbaugh -NANP Administration
202-756-5779, rose .breidenbaugh@nanpa.com

Subject: Reminder of July 1, 1999 date for the Introduction of the 469 NPA for Dallas, Texas to
overlay existing 214/972 NPAs; Please refer to PL-NANP-142

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company Code Administration has notified NANPA that the date of the new
469 Numbering Plan Area in Dallas, Texas has been erroneously cited as January 1, 1999. This letter is to
serve as a reminder that the new 469 NPA will not be introduced until July 1, 1999 as indicated in PL-
NANP-142. Please check the original Planning Letter for details as to the elimination of the 214 and 972
geographic split line, the introduction of the 469 NPA, and other critical information.

Questions concerning the relief of the 214 and 972 NPAs should be directed to Bill Adair, Southwestern
Bell Code Administrator, on 913-676-1539.

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Rose Breidenbaugh, on 202-756-5779.

R.C. Breidenbaugh
North American Numbering Plan Administration



